WINTER TAX

2018 COUNTY & PARTIAL SCHOOL TAXES

ATTENTION: DEARBORN HEIGHTS RESIDENTS
Tax bills were mailed on December 1, 2018. If you have not received your tax bill
by Thursday, December 6 , 2018, please call (313) 791-3410.

Taxpayers whose tax bills were mailed to a mortgage company for payment will
receive an information copy of the tax bill.

Taxes are due by February 14, 2019.



